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Dallas Art Fair Announces Launch Of Permanent Exhibition Space In The Dallas 

Design District 
 

By Staff Writer 
 

The Dallas Art Fair has announced the opening of 214 Projects, a 2,500-square-foot permanent 
exhibition space and cultural venue in the Dallas Design District. The space will open Saturday, 
March 2, 2019, with Emmanuel Van der Auwera: White Noise, a solo exhibition supported by 
Belgian gallery Harlan Levey Projects, who has been a Dallas Art Fair exhibitor since 2015. 
 
214 Projects will allow new, creative possibilities that extend beyond the fair's duration for Dallas 
Art Fair participants and the city at large. The space's exhibitions and programming will be led 
by the Dallas Art Fair team throughout the year, further deepening the fair's footprint in the city 
while providing international exhibitors with a blank canvas to make their mark on Dallas. 
 
"Dallas is a city with a rich cultural landscape. Our exhibitors and their artists can now become a 
much bigger part of it. Directing this space will strengthen our relationships with them and give 
them the platform to connect with the city on a deeper level," says Dallas Art Fair Director, Kelly 
Cornell. 
 
The space is part of River Bend, a 70,000-square-foot redevelopment spearheaded by Dallas 
Art Fair Chairman John Sughrue. Home to the new Dallas Art Fair office and contemporary art 
gallery And Now, 214 Projects is part of a new cultural community that will soon welcome Erin 
Cluley Gallery, and even more galleries and restaurants. 
 
Thirteen bespoke tile murals by UK-based artist Clare Woods, selected from an open call for 
submissions from the fair's exhibitors, will decorate the exterior of 214 Projects and its 
neighbors in River Bend. To celebrate her involvement, Simon Lee Gallery will present a solo 
booth of Woods' work at the eleventh edition of the Dallas Art Fair, from April 11-14, 2019. 
 



"It has been a decade of hard work to bring the fair to where it is in now," says Dallas Art Fair 
Chairman, John Sughrue. "Now that we are in our eleventh year, it's the right time for us to 
expand our ground and enter the next phase. We want to give our partners more space for 
artistic opportunities and at the same time give back to the city." 
 
Emmanuel Van der Auwera: White Noise will be the artist's first solo presentation in the United 
States and will feature his recent works in video sculpture. The exhibition is supported by the 
Flemish Ministry of Culture. 
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